SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL
AND
CAREER CENTER


Tuesday, January 13, 2015

PLEDGE

Second Semester Scheduling:  Any schedule changes for the 2nd semester must be taken care of no later than January 22. Please stop by the Guidance Office to make an appointment with your counselor.

Drivers Ed:  The third Segment I Drivers Ed class will begin on February 16, 2015.  If you are interested in taking the class and have not already done so, please sign up in the main office.  The oldest students on the waiting list will be given priority and all students must be passing 6 out of 7 classes.  There will be one more Segment I class prior to summer dismissal on April 13th.  The next Segment II class will be held on February 23rd.
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